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21st July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We reach the end of another school year and each one seems to go a bit quicker than the last.  This particular 

school year has been one full of many positives and none more so that the Outstanding Ofsted grading that 

we received in December 2022.  We are still in a very small minority of schools that have managed to make 

this jump from “Good” to “Outstanding” under the new framework.  This outcome is something that all 

stakeholders involved in our school community should be incredible proud of – staff, governors, pupils and 

parents. 

I would like to commend the brilliant team of staff that we have at school who continue to do everything that 

they can on a daily basis to help your children.  Not only are they completely dedicated to their profession 

but they are also incredibly skilled and knowledgeable about what they do. 

Pupils at Eythorne Elvington have consistently shown fantastic learning attitudes and behaviours throughout 

the school year, in all that they do and they are a real credit to yourselves and for us as a school.  We hope 

that they have a restful summer and we look forward to seeing them back in school on Monday 4th 

September. 

To parents, I would like to say thank you for your continued support and I also wish you and your family an 

enjoyable summer break. 

Kind regards 

Neil Garvey 

Headteacher 
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